RIDVENTURE UNIVERSITY CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

WHAT IS IT? A program permitted by Michigan law whereby New Lothrop School children are released from
school classes during school hours to attend religious instruction at a nearby location.

WHAT WILL BE TAUGHT? The Bible and character development. Parental inquiries and attendance are
encouraged.

LOCATION: Classes will be held in the New Lothrop Village Building (directly across from New Lothrop
Elementary School). For more information, please contact the New Lothrop Nazarene Church at 810-638-5688.

Non-denominational Bible Classes for Grades 1-6 will begin CHILDREN WILL BE RELEASED AS FOLLOWS:

September 14, 2015. These classes will be held the same + 1st & 2nd Grade | Monday & Wednesday [45 minutes both days]
time as the Catholic Religion release time. By signing the + 3rd & 4th Grade | Tuesday & Thursday [45 minutes both days]
permission slip and returning it to the school office, you will + 5th Grade | Thursday [60 minutes]

be giving your child permission to walk with their religion + 6th Grade | Wednesday [ 60 minutes]

teacher to the Village Building (located directly across from
the NL Elementary School) for these classes.

PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE

I request that my child be released from school to walk with his/her religion teacher to attend Christian Education
classes in the New Lothrop Village Building during the 2015-2016 school year.

CHILD’S NAME TEACHER NAME
PRINTED PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN
COMPLETE ADDRESS CITY Zip

TELEPHONE NUMBER DATE




